
 
 

INVITATION FOR BID 
 

The City of Laurinburg is soliciting bids for RFB-2019-06 New City Hall Furniture & Filing 
Systems. 
 
Sealed bids are being accepted in the Office of the General Services Director until 10:00 AM EST, 
December 14, 2018 at the City of Laurinburg Public Works Facility, 503 Hall Street, Laurinburg, 
NC 28352, at which time and place the bids received will be publicly opened and read aloud.   
 
Copies of the bid documents may be obtained by contacting the City of Laurinburg General 
Services Director, phone (910) 276-2364, during regular business hours, or by email at 
hhaywood@laurinburg.org. 
 
The City of Laurinburg encourages participation by small, minority, disabled, and woman-owned 
businesses. 
 
The City of Laurinburg reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals. 
 
 
Published:  December 6, 2018 
Harold W. Haywood, MPA, CLGPO 
General Services Director 
 
 


